May 14, 2024

The Honorable Marvin Abney
Chair, House Committee on Finance

Rhode Island State House, Providence, RI 02903

Re: Support of H-7594

Dear Chair Abney and Members of the Committee

My name is Sara Cespedes and I live in Central Falls and I support
HB 7594. It seems to me that having 2 languages in the schools is very important, not
only for the children but also for the adults/parents who also want to have a second

language in their lives.

Sara Cespedes
51 Lincoln Ave
Central Falls, RI
401-362-4088

nissi2811@gmail.com



